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To:
          Parents   





From           Beth McCarthy



Date:           November 4, 2013

· We will be having our Remembrance Day Ceremony on Friday   , November 8th at 10:30 a.m. in the gym.  Parents, grandparents and guests are more than welcome to attend.  There will no school, Monday, November 11th, due to the Remembrance Day Holiday.
· The choir is reminded to wear black and white for Remembrance Day   Ceremony.

· Children will be receiving poppies at the Nov 8th Remembrance Day Service – if you would like to make a donation you may do so. We will make sure the Royal Canadian Legion receives the donations.
· Last week I sent home information on volunteering in our school.  If you plan to volunteer in our school in any way (i.e. hot lunch, field trips) you must complete the Policy 701 training and have a criminal background check done.  When completed please pass into the office for our files.
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